

CIR/JPS/GEN/0121 22nd December, 2022

Dear Parents, Greetings of the day!

As the students are preparing & practising for Annual Day presentations, we have kept Saturday, 24th December 2022 working for the pre primary students with the same timings i.e. 10:00am to 1:30pm. As we will also be having a small celebration for Christmas. Students can come in comfortable Red & White outfit.

Note:- Transport will ply for students using school transport

Thanking You, Regards,

Ms. Archana Pal Singh Principal